KOV - § 1980
Docket No. 030-20415

Budinger & Associates
£. 3820 Broadwa
Spokane, WA 99202

Attention: James P. Murphy
Manager Construction Services

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 5, 1990, in response to our Notice of
Violation dated September 21, 1990, %orminq us of the steps you have taken
to correct the items which we brou “t to your attention. Your corrective
actions will be verified during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

s/ Tames A /;((;,J,- )mz/

James L. Montgomery
Senior Materials Specialist
Nuclear Materials ard

Fuel Fabrication Branch
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